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H E A D L I N E S

 

Newsletter of the Dalkeith Nedlands Bowling Club

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Bowls WA are offering grants for promoting bowls and the use of the club for community activities. With 
the help of Phil Stewart and Peter Collins we are submitting an application to run two seperate events, 
community bowls on a Wednesday evening with Peter and a jack attack on a Friday night aimed at 
younger people with the possibility of food trucks and child activities and supervision. We will be 
encouraging members to be involved both with running the event and also enjoying the food and drinks 
and live music available on these nights.


We are planning with an expected hot summer to play more of our bowls including pennants and club 
events at night under lights. Experience from last year is that the lights need improvement and this is 
being organised with electricians. The likely outcome is that with some maintenance and possible new 
lamps this will be achieved.


Future development of C Green to synthetic with lightweight fabric roof (see photo) has been discussed 
with a committee of Andrew Foster, Matt Green, Phil Golding and myself on two occasions.

We have obtained a number of quotes which vary quite substantially. Financial feasibility and funds 
required are also being investigated,


Our current greenkeeper Ryan is employed on a part time arrangement. In the past members often had 
chats with Gary re the status of the greens. Ross Donald is now in charge of green supervision and we 
would prefer that any comments or discussion re the greens be made with Ross and not the 
greenkeeper.


N E S

ELECTRONIC CLUB DIARY 
There will be no printed club diary this year. Thanks to 
Kent everything you need to know will be on our 
website. Try it now.


* Go to website homepage

* Click on the 3 horizontal lines

* Click on Member Area

* See Club Calendar & Fixtures - click on the month 

you want and hey presto it’s all there.   


We’ll done Kent. If you didn’t have an OA already we 
would give you one. And yes access to members’ 
phone numbers is coming.
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THE LOCAL QUINNS EVENT

Don’t miss this one. $30 will get you a game in the 
Quinns event plus an Italian meal with a glass of wine at 
our generous sponsors The Local on Waratah.


When ?

Sunday 25th September

That is the day after the Grand Final. With no organised 
bowls on GF day you should be fresh and ready to roll 
on the Sunday.


Quinns Events require a field of exactly 40, no more no 
less, so get your names up quick when the sheet goes 
up on the board.

Welcome to a new sponsor in Brett Willis of FRIENDLIES EYECARE in Bayview Terrace Claremont.

Brett is the sort we like - a local who owns his own business and offers a great personalised, professional 
service.

Frame selection is very important to at least the ladies and you will be impressed with the choice offered.

So pop in, say hello and welcome. I think there is a chance we can make a bowler out of him.


Well done members.

I have had some good reports of you making 
yourself known to our sponsors and mentioning the 
club.It all helps in making my job a little easier.

Liquor sales, a car sale, funeral services, hearing 
services, blinds sales and restaurant bookings have 
all been noted. Great Stuff.


